
30 April 2020

The periodic transport payment that was due to be paid on Wednesday 29 April, did not occur. 
 
We have investigated the issue and the payment will be processed by the Reserve Bank
overnight, Wednesday 29 April. 

If you use a large Australian bank, it will mean the funds should be in your bank account on
Thursday 30 April.

For smaller or overseas banks, it may take an extra day and be available in your account from
Friday 1 May.

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.
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